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May, 2019
Dear 8th Grade Parents/Guardians:

It has been a pleasure watching your children prepare themselves for their upcoming high school experience.  You should be proud of all that your child has accomplished and I commend you for your efforts in supporting your child’s education.  It is now time to send our eighth grade students off and wish them the very best as they begin the next chapter of their educational experiences. 
WPMS Promotion Ceremony will be held on:

Date:  Wednesday, June 12, 2019
Time:  8:30 AM to  9:40 AM
Location:  WPMS Outdoor Basketball Courts

To ensure that promotion will be a positive and memorable event, students and guests need to adhere to all of the following guidelines:
· The school will not be open until 7:30 AM.

· All students will report to their first period at 7:55 AM.  The teacher will take roll and escort the students to the gym.  All students must be on time to their first period class.
· This is an opportunity for students to dress more formally than they normally do for school.  Most male students wear nice shirts, ties and dress pants.  Most female students wear summer dresses, skirts, or a pants outfit.  Heels are not recommended and school dress code still applies.
· Seating and parking will be limited.  There will be overflow parking at the Woodland Park Bible Church across the street.  Handicapped parking will be available in the north parking lot next to the gym.

· Balloons and noise makers are prohibited.

· Please stay seated during the ceremony so that everyone can see.  There will be a professional photographer taking pictures up close that will be available for purchase following the ceremony.
· Promoting students need to leave all backpacks, books, and supplies at home.

· Promoting students may not carry personal items with them onto the basketball courts.  This includes cell phones, cameras, or any electronic devices.  Flowers are to remain with the parents until after the ceremony.

· WPMS 6th and 7th grade students will not be excused to attend the ceremonies of friends.  6th and 7th grade students will attend their classes and be dismissed at 11:55 AM on this last day of school.  If siblings will be attending promotion, this will need to be addressed with the attendance office ahead of time.
· After promotion, all 8th grade students may go home with their parents and will not be permitted to visit other teachers. 
Rehearsal for the promotion ceremony will take place on Tuesday, June 11th.  During the rehearsal, we will specify behavior and dress expectations.  We will remind students that the promotion is as much for their parents as it is for them.  All students are expected to show their best behavior and be respectful of their fellow students, parents, and guests.  We want this to be a day everyone will be proud of and remember fondly!  Should you have any questions, please contact your child’s school counselor, Lezya Weglarz (A-L), at (760) 290-2468, or Claudia Morales (M-Z), at (760) 290-2466.
Sincerely,

Josh Way, Principal

